
 
 
 
Mount’s Bay Survey 
A further week of geophysical survey was undertaken in April this year. Once again we 
collected sidescan sonar, magnetic and bathymetric data. From this we have identified over 
300 targets which now need to be investigated. 
 
Investigation of the geophysical targets will take place during the week beginning Monday 
2nd July, the last days diving will be on Sunday 8th July. We will be using Bill Bowen’s boat 
(a 10m hard boat) and possibly a RIB as well. CISMAS will provide the boat and air. Anyone 
wishing to take part should contact me NOW as I need to make sure we have enough boat 
spaces. 
 
NAS Training 
We will be running the NAS introduction and Part I courses again this year. The Intro 
Course will be held on Sunday 16th September, the Part I the following weekend 22nd-23rd 
of September. Please contact me as soon as possible if you are interested in either of these 
courses.  
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